

NEWS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE September 7, 2023

Contact: Danielle Chastaine Communications Coordinator 253.530.3706 chastained@psd401.net

A Favorite PSD Tradition, Fishbowl, is Back for 2023

Gig Harbor, WA – The Peninsula School District is thrilled to announce the return of one of its most cherished traditions, the Fishbowl football game, set to take place on Friday, September 15th, at Roy Anderson Field. This exciting event will see the Gig Harbor High School Tides face off against the Peninsula High School Seahawks. This year, Peninsula High School will proudly host the game, promising an evening of thrilling football action and community camaraderie.

Fish Bowl is a time-honored tradition that brings together students, families, and the wider community to celebrate the spirited rivalry between these two outstanding high schools. This year's event promises to be a memorable experience for everyone in attendance.

Key Event Details:

- Date: Friday, September 15th
- Location: Roy Anderson Field, Peninsula High School
- Gates Open: 4:30 p.m.
- Kick-off: 7:00 p.m.
- Ticket Prices:
 - o \$8 for adults
 - \$5 for students, senior citizens, and military members with ID
 - Free admission for children under 5
 - Free admission for high school students with ASB Card with sticker
- Tickets can be purchased through Purple Pass https://www.purplepass.com/#262906/Peninsula High School-PHS VS. GHHS (1078)-Peninsula High School/Roy Anderson Field-September-15-2023.html

In addition to the thrilling football action, attendees can look forward to a diverse selection of delicious food options provided by our food truck court and the concession stand.

To ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all, we kindly request that attendees adhere to the following rules:

- No backpacks
- No open containers

- No outside food or drink
- No pets except for service animals
- No tailgating or bonfires on PSD grounds
- No tolerance of drugs, alcohol, or weapons
- No artificial noisemakers
- No full face paint, full face masks, hand-held signs, whiteboards, sticks, balls, frisbees, anything that discharges powder or smoke, or newspapers
- Shirts and shoes are required

For those eager to secure their seats, both home and visitor fans will have the opportunity to reserve seats ONLY on Friday from 2:30 to 3:00 p.m. Please note that no tape is allowed to save seats.

Furthermore, Peninsula School District Staff is recommended to park in the PSD bus barn, while PHS students are reminded that there is no parking in front of the stadium for Fish Bowl.

In the spirit of giving back to the community, we encourage all attendees to support Food Bowl, which provides donations to our local nonprofit Food Backpacks 4 Kids. This year's Food Bowl competition features GHHS vs. PHS vs. Henderson Bay High School. You can help your school win by bringing donations of food items to your school between Sept. 13 through Sept. 15. The high-need items for this year include granola bars, trail mix, oatmeal packets, canned tuna, single-pack Goldfish crackers, and instant potatoes.

The Peninsula School District is committed to creating a safe, enjoyable, and inclusive environment for all attendees. We look forward to seeing you at the Fishbowl on September 15th for a night of spirited football and community celebration!

For more information please reach out to Communication Coordinator Danielle Chastaine at chastained@psd401.net.

###